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TURKEY DENIES CANCELLING ENTRY VISAS FOR IRAQ NATIONALS

- 31.08.2018

Middle East Monitor (30 August 2018)

The Turkish Ambassador to Iraq, Fatih Yildiz, yesterday denied media reports about the 
cancellation of Turkish entry visas for Iraqi nationals.

I am receiving your [Iraqi public] questions regarding whether visa application for Iraqi citizens has 
changed, Yildiz said on Twitter, stressing: There has been no change in the Turkish visa system.

I am sharing your requests with Ankara regarding visa removal in order to facilitate your journeys 
to Turkey, the Turkish official pointed out.

Several Iraqi media outlets recently reported that Ankara had cancelled the requirement for Iraqi 
nationals to have an entry visa to visit Turkey.

https://www.middleeastmonitor.com/20180830-turkey-denies-cancelling-entry-visas-for-iraq-
nationals/
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